OHUA Committee

22-SEP-2021
Held on Zoom.

This was a special meeting to discuss a single issue.

Present: Tim Dudgeon, Lesley Potter, David Hughes, Mark Cumming, Mike Vince, James
Bartrip, Hatty Wood, Bridget Midwinter
Apologies: Ray Hipkin

Agenda

1. Paying for EHO membership for OHUA members

1: Paying for EHO membership for OHUA
members

Berks are apparently paying for gold or silver for all their members.

For OHUA ~30 members have been taking regular appointments or doing coaching etc. in
the last couple of seasons

~63 OHUA members have signed up to EHO (mixture of Gold/Silver/Bronze)

~29 have signed up to Gold

1. We agree to pay EHO membership for OHUA umpires who meet the following criteria
2. The criteria for OHUA to pay a members EHO membership fee:
a. Must already have been a OHUA member in the 2019/20 season and are
committed to continue to take neutral appointments for South Central
b. If doing >5 (from 2019 list) OHUA appointments then we will reimburse gold
membership
c. If <=5 (from 2019 list) OHUA appointments then we will reimburse silver
d. Those others who do 6 matches in the current season will also be reimbursed
for gold membership

Action: James/Mark to update the lists of eligible members
Action: Then notify clubs of which members will be reimbursed

Closed 20:24



